November 15, 2004

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket No. UT-041945
FSH Communications, LLC — Petition for Exemption

Dear Ms. Washburn:

FSH Communications, LLC
1600 7™ Avenue, Room 2605
Seattle, Washington 98191
Phone 206-346-2011
Facsimile 206-345-2255
Carol.McGuane @ gwest.com

Carol L. McGuane
Director — Regulatory Affairs

On November 1, 2004 FSH Communications, LLC (“FSH”) filed a petition, in the above
referenced docket, for exemption from certain provisions of WAC 480-120-263 as those
provisions pertain to FSH’s limited access payphones located at prisons, correctional

facilities, and other penal institutions.

Please accept this letter as notification of our request to withdraw this petition. FSH does
intend to re-file this petition, to include additional information, shortly.

Sincerely,
Carol L. McGuane

cc: Michael L. Johnson



